
 
 

 
 

 

15th February 2021 

 
As mentioned in our previous announcement, the latest report regarding the EU Hub retry queue size, 
and processing capability indicates that the backlog has been cleared. As a result, new items have been 
processed without any further delay.  
 
Consequently, this will result in:  
  

1. No more delays in the processing and propagation of alerts from the retry queue.  
2. Stabilisation of the number of A7 alerts generated; the system will only reflect the current/live 

activity. 
  
How the older items, remaining in the queue from 2020, will be handled is subject to current 
discussions.  
 
In the event of any questions or uncertainty, please do not hesitate to contact our Helpdesk: 
  

Tel. Helpdesk: +32 (0)2 657 00 08 
 

E-Mail: helpdesk@emvo-medicines.eu 
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